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James W. Boone
Assistant General Counsel

February 16, 2010

Ms. Terry J. Romine, Esq.

Executive Secretary

Maryland Public Service Commission
William Donald Schaefer Tower

6 St. Paul Street, 16" Floor
Baltimore, MD 21202

Re: State of Maryland MOU Annual Report

Dear Ms. Romine:

Potomac Electric Power Company {(Pepco) and Delmarva Power and Light Company
(Delmarva) respectfully request an extension of time in which to file the report for the ““Annual
Plan” for Calendar Year 2010 pursuant to the State of Maryland Public Service Commission
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU). This request is being made in light of recent weather
events. We expect to have the report available on Friday, February 26, 2010.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or need additional
information.

Sincerely,

v ff—

James W. Boone

JWB



